
	

 					Just	the	Facts	
	Dwight-Englewood	Lower	School																																																																															December	1,	2017	
	
CALENDAR	OF	EVENTS	
	
DECEMBER	
	
4			Monday	 	 Last	Day	of	Basketball	–	Aftercare	Program	
	
7			Thursday	 	 See	note	below	regarding	Bus	Transportation		

Last	Day	of	Running	Club	–	Aftercare	Program	
	
8				Friday	 	 No	Classes	–	Professional	Day	
	
12		Tuesday	 	 Pajama	Day	for	all	Grades	
	
14		Thursday	 	 Grade	2	Field	Trip	–	Englewood	Community		
	
15		Friday	 	 Last	Day	of	Classes	

Last	Day	of	Flag	Football	–	Aftercare	Program	
	 	 	 Last	Day	of	Fencing	–	Aftercare	Program	
	
12/18-1/2	 	 Winter	Break		
	
JANUARY	
	
2		Tuesday	 Classes	resume	
	
5		Friday	 Grade	5	Field	Trip	–	Metropolitan	Opera	
	
15		Monday	 Martin	Luther	King,	Jr.	Day	–	SCHOOL	CLOSED	
	
BUS	TRANSPORTATION	ON	12/7/17…	
	
The	following	does	not	apply	to	students	riding	the	Hoboken	or	Weehawken	buses:		
 
A	reminder	that	on	Thursday,	December	7th	buses	will	leave	Dwight-Englewood	at	1:50	p.m.		Some	families	may	choose	
to	make	arrangements	for	their	child	to	go	home	in	a	carpool	or	with	a	classmate;	we	ask	that	all	families	of	children	
who	ride	the	bus	confirm	your	child’s	dismissal	arrangements	for	that	day	by	contacting	Ms.	Bryan	at	201-227-3220	or	
bryand@d-e.org.	 
	
	



	
PAJAMA	DRIVE…	
Do	you	like	to	snuggle	up	with	a	good	book	in	your	pajamas	at	night?		Well	so	do	many	people,	but	not	everyone	is	able	
to	do	this.		That’s	why	the	Lower	School	is	having	a	very	special	pajama	drive	to	gather	pajamas	for	children	and	adults	
who	are	living	in	group	homes,	shelters	and	orphanages.		Please	donate	new,	warm	pajamas	(any	size	from	newborn	to	
adult).		Pajamas	must	be	in	complete	sets	or	nightgowns	and	must	be	intended	to	be	worn	as	pajamas,	so	they	are	flame	
retardant	and	safe.		The	bins	are	located	in	front	of	Ms.	Bryan’s	desk.		The	drive	ends	on	December	12th.	
	
Now	here’s	the	best	part…	for	each	pair	of	pajamas	we	collect,	Scholastic	will	donate	a	new	book	to	the	organization	
that	receive	our	donations!			The	Lower	School	faculty	and	students	will	wear	pajamas	on	Tuesday,	December	12th,	to	
celebrate	what	has	been	accomplished	by	working	together	to	help	those	less	fortunate.	
	
	
	
	
	
There	is	no	Parent’s	Association	Page	this	week.	
	


